
POLICE ATHLETIC LEAGUE 
OF BUFFALO, INC. 

65 Niagara Square, 21st Floor 
Buffalo, NY  14203 

Phone 851-4615        Fax 851-4628 
 
 
 
 
Dear Coach: 
 
The Annual Winter PAL Basketball League will begin play  January 6th and 7th 2018, 
2017. 
 
Age brackets consist: 
 

BOYS             GIRLS 
 10 & Under  
 12 & Under 12 & Under 
 14 & Under 15 & Under 
 16 & Under 

 
 

Age Cutoff for each bracket is January 1, 2018 
(Example: to play 16 & Under, a player cannot turn 17 before January 1st, 2018) 

 
Games will be played Monday through Thursday 5:30 - 9:30 p.m. and Saturday 9 a.m. to 
1 p.m. at various city  facilities.  League will consist of approximately 7 weeks of game 
play with playoffs to follow.   
Team fees are listed on attached registration forms. Registration deadline is June 2nd 
Tee shirts are included in the fee, and MUST be worn at all the games. SHIRTS MAY 
NOT BE ALTERED IN ANY WAY TEAM WILL BE GIVEN A TECHNICAL FOUL 
FOR EACH ALTERED SHIRT .Team registration form is enclosed.  Leagues to be filled 
on a first come, first served basis.  Spaces are limited.  MAIL EARLY, DON'T WAIT. 
 
For additional information, call Orv Cott at 812-7251 or 851-4615. 
 
Very truly yours,    
 
  
 
     Orv Cott                                                                                                 Nekia Kemp 
Athletic Director                                                                                      Executive Director 
 
 
 
 

 

PRIDE    ATTITUDE      LEADERSHIP 

          BYRON  W. BROWN 
  Mayor 

 

Funded in part by 

Nekia C. Kemp 
Executive Director 


